## 2024 Warmest Wishes Coat Drive



## Saint Barbara Greek Orthodox Church Ladies Philoptochos Society

in partnership with

United Way of Monmouth and Ocean Counties
is collecting NEW coats for local pre-school, elementary and
middle school students in need!



Please donate coats that are NEW WITH TAGS

## Coats in children's size (Boys & Girls) 3T & 4T

PLEASE drop off your much appreciated donation by October 30, 2024

Saint Barbara Greek Orthodox Church 2200 Church Rd Toms River NJ 08753

(A coat bin is placed in the hall leading to church office for your convenience.)

For more information contact:

Christine Lemond at 732.864.5733 or uwmoc.org/WarmestWishes